
Parish Leadership Team Report: November 2019 

Celebration of Parish Volunteers 

Fr John thanked all Parish volunteers for the contributions they made to the community of 
this Parish of Our Lady and St Dympna, Aspley. About 135 volunteers and their families 
attended this event on 20 October. Smiles and conversation were helped by the light meal 
provided by Robyn and John of Angel Foods. Fr John gave each family a copy of the book 
God’s Word 2020.  

All volunteers will be invited to celebrate, with the format varying from year to year. 

Parish General Meeting: 17 November 2019 

We are now into the final planning for this first meeting for many years. Presenters from various 

committees and from leaders of activities have been asked to provide main points of their reports by 

14 November, if they so wish, for presentation on powerpoint.  

Parishioners will be asked to consider how we may contribute to the Plenary Council events in 2020 

and 2021. 

Most importantly, there will be time for Open Forum. Please send any thoughts and items for 

presentation and discussion to Katrina in the parish office by Friday 15 November. 

Volunteers: 

We are always in need of more volunteers so that activities can be supported by more people. In 

order of urgent need: Cleaners for the church, Pianists and Organists, Ministers of the Word, 

Extraordinary Ministers, and counters. Aspleycare also needs your support. 

Rod Campbell (Chair) 

 


